
Thursday 4th March is World Book Day! Ordinarily at this time of year we’d be inviting you to our Pop-up Cinema at Lymefield, 

where we love to bring books to life. However, following on from our celebrations of Pantomime Fairy Tales during December, 

we are going to continue with our love of fairy tales and invite children to design a piece of fairy tale bunting! 

You can download this bunting flag template from our website at  

Please post, email (to info@lymefield.com) or bring your beautiful designs to Lymefield before Monday 8th March and we can 

then display your colourful fairy tale bunting designs for all to see.   
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